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•~• CHEMICAL ENGINEERING DIVISION ACTIVITIES 

The annual ASEE meeting will be held June 
21-25, 1971 at U.S. Naval Academy, Annapolis, 
Md. The ChE Program Chairman for the meeting 
is Professor R. V. Jelinek, Syracuse University, 
Syracuse, N.Y. 13210. The ChE Division program 
follows: 

TUESDAY, JUNE 22 

12:00-Business Luncheon, Executive Committee 
1:45-Workshop,fDemonstration, W. D. Seider, 

presiding 
Computer Aids for ChE Education 

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 23 

10:00-Annual Lectureship Award 
12:30-Division Business Meeting 
1:45-Symposium/Conforence, D. K. Anderson, 

presiding 
R ecruiting High School Students into ChE 

from the STAFF 
You will be pleased to learn that, due to the efforts 

of Professor Stuart Churchill of the University of Penn­
sylvania, a total of 133 departments of chemical enginee·r­
ing have contributed to the support of CEE in 1971-as 
compared to 126 in 1970 and about one hundred in 1969. It 
is also gratifying to note that a large number of depart­
ments have increased sizably the number of bulk subscrip­
tions that they have ordered. In addition, Professor John 
Myers at Santa Barbara and Ed Bartkus at Du Pont have 
been quite successful in obtaining additional subscriptions 
from university and industrial libraries. Hence our sub­
scription income for 1971 should be appreciably greater 
than in 1970. The editors and staff of CEE would like to 
thank these people and the many departments who have 
supported us with bulk subscriptions. If your department 
has not contributed for 1971, you may still order bulk 
subscriptions and receive back copies of the issues you 
missed (while they last.) 

Another way that departments can contribute to the 
support of CEE-and also benefit their graduate programs 
-is to advertise in the Fall 1971 special graduate educa­
tion issue. This issue consists mainly of articles on gradu­
ate courses that are written by professors at various 

FOR DEPARTMENT CHAIRMEN: 

1. We intend to advertise in the Fall Issue of CEE as 
follows: 

Full page ($150) ------------, Half page ($80) ------------, 
Quarter page ($50) -----------, Use last year's ad ---------· 

Note: Rates do not include printer's charges for setup 
and engraving. 

2. We can get our advertising copy to you by ____ _ 
3. School 

SPRING 1971 

Speakers : Lloyd Berg; M. C. Hawley; W. R. 
Kube; R. S. Schechter 

6.30-Annual Division Banquet 

THURSDAY, JUNE 24 

8:00-Panel Discussion, A. E . Humphrey, p1·esiding. 
Departmental Administration 
Panel: "How to Put Bioengineering into a ChE 

Curriculum," K. B. Bischoff and R. L. Dedrick 
Panel: "Guiding ChE Departments in Times of 

Reduced National Funding," W. R. Marshall 
and L. G. Mayfield. 

10:00-Symposium, George Burnet, Chairman 
Chemical E ngineering Techno logy Education 
"Associate Degree ChE Technology Program," 

John Kushner. 
"Baccalaureate Degree ChE Technology Pro­

grams," Jesse DeFore. 
"Peaceful Coexistence of Engineering and Tech­

nology in the University," M.A. Larson and 
R. C. Seagrave. 

Discussion led by panel of four speakers. 

universities and of advertisements placed by departments 
of chemical engineering describing their graduate pro­
grams. Each department is provided with several free 
copies to distribute to seniors who are interested in 
graduate work and to some of their graduate· students. 
Last year 51 schools placed advertisements in 
this issue as compared with 39 schools in 1969. However 
so far this year we have received indications from only 31 
schools that they will advertise in 1971. Since some schools 
may not have received the letter we sent to department 
chairmen in early March, we are extending the deadline for 
receipt of advertising copy to June 1, 1971. With regard to 
editorial content, we are pleased to announce· that we have 
received a good response to our request for papers on 
graduate courses. However it may still be possible to add 
one or two additional papers. If you would like to prepare 
a paper for this issue·, please contact us as soon as pos.­
sible. Papers that cannot be published in the Fall will be 
considered for publication in later issues. Our selection of 
papers is based on the objective of achieving a balance 
among areas, schools, and authors in a given issue and in 
preceding ones. R.W.F. 

FOR PROFESSORS: 

I would be interested in preparing an article on my 
graduate course by the date indicated. (Manuscripts should 
be no more than 8 typed double-spaced pages). 

Name ______________ _ Date ___ _ 

Title of course _________________ _ 
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